
The annual fund raising garage sale is a main source of funds that we can use to continue our mission. We 

are blessed with a great crew of volunteers, an abundance of donated items and many shoppers.  

Thanks to all who participate each year. 

 The money raised at the garage sale funds most of our activities throughout the year, in particular this 

newsletter which is sent, free of charge, to over 4,000 households. We also subsidize the cost of the ban-

quet and Mothers’ Day ad. 

  Special thanks to St. Matthew Catholic Church for the use of their family center for this annual event. 

 We appreciate the tremendous amount of help needed to receive, sort and tag the donated items and pack, 

haul and clean up afterwards.   

The left over merchandise is donated for further sales by other organizations. If you are involved with a 

non-profit group that wants to have a similar sale shortly after the sale this year, please contact us. 
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